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February 12, 2020

The Honorable Harley Rouda
4000 Weatherly Place, #270
Newport Beach, CA 92660

Re: Meeting to Share Information about Newport Beach’s Aviation-
Related Activities

Dear Representative Rouda:

Working together, we believe there’s an opportunity for us to make a
significant difference in the quality of life for the thousands of Newport Beach
residents living under the John Wayne Airport departure corridor. We realize
ours is one of hundreds, if not thousands, of communities across the United
States adversely impacted by aircraft noise and clamoring for relief. And, we
greatly appreciate your efforts and those of the Quiet Skies Caucus toward
expediting the noise-related provisions in the FAA Reauthorization Act and
by advancing related legislation. WWe have been working hard locally as well
to actively and vigorously identify, study and pursue solutions — both short
and long term — to mitigate the impact of overflight noise on our community.
We believe the time is right to update you on our activities and ask for your
support for our plan of action.

We would appreciate the opportunity to meet, in person, when you are in
the district later this month to thoroughly explain to you our history with this
issue and Newport Beach’s plan of action.

Sincerely,

% Jeff Herdman iane Dixon
Council Member Council Member
Chair, Newport Beach Aviation Vice Chair, Newport Beach Aviation
Committee Committee

Cc: Laura Oatman, District Director
Zac Commins, Legislative Director

Office of the City Council



